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Good morning Veronica,

I would like to nominate myself (Chris Codd) to participate in both Stream 1 and Stream 2 of the
Transmission Connections Review.

I am following Ontario issues for potential DER developments in Ontario, and I have been a member of
related working groups such as the RRPAG and FEI.

Let me know if you require any further information from me.

Best regards,
Chris

Chris Codd
VP, Asset Development & Regulatory
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